
July 11, 2016 

 

 

Dear Federal Depository Coordinator: 

 

In summer 2015, the U.S. Government Publishing Office (GPO)’s congressional 

oversight committee, the Joint Committee on Printing (JCP), approved the proposed 

Superintendent of Documents policy allowing regional depository libraries to discard 

depository materials that meet specified criteria.  

 

Read GPO Director Davita Vance-Cooks’ discard policy approval request and the JCP 

response to it. 

 

In September 2016, regional depository libraries will be able to begin requesting 

permission to discard.  

 

As part of this process, GPO is also recruiting libraries (both regionals and selectives) 

that will serve as Preservation Stewards. These designated libraries, under a 

Memorandum of Agreement with GPO, would retain all or a portion of discard-eligible 

depository resources. Identifying Preservation Stewards will allow GPO to ensure that 

preservation copies of record will be in geographically dispersed locations in the United 

States, as required by the JCP. If your library may be interested in serving as a 

Preservation Steward or you would simply like to learn more, register to attend our 

virtual discussion on August 2, 2016 from 2:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. (Eastern). By attending 

this virtual discussion, you are in no way committing to serve as a Preservation Steward. 

This is simply an exchange of information.  

 

In order to help prepare you and your library staff for the implementation of this new 

policy, numerous informational resources are now available on FDLP.gov.  

 

1. The Regional Discard Policy  

2. A 14-minute, informational webcast with basic information about and stipulations 

of the policy, the Phase 1 implementation schedule, an update of GPO’s current 

action items and progress, upcoming communication to the FDLP community, 

and where to go for questions and comments 

3. A new web page that will serve as your one-stop-shop for discard information 

4. Frequently Asked Questions about the implementation of the policy  

5. Instructions for submitting discard requests to GPO 

6. Titles Eligible for Discard – List No. 1 

7. Draft Memorandum of Agreement for Preservation Stewards  

 

I invite you to take a look at the resources linked here, and please don’t hesitate to reach 

out to us with your questions and comments. Additionally, I encourage you to review our 

draft Memorandum of Agreement for Preservation Stewards, and provide us with your 

comments via the inquiry form.  

 

http://www.fdlp.gov/file-repository/about-the-fdlp/superintendent-of-documents-policy-statements/2666-http-www-fdlp-gov-file-repository-about-the-fdlp-superintendent-of-documents-policy-statements-view-document-layout-form-slug
http://www.fdlp.gov/file-repository/about-the-fdlp/superintendent-of-documents-policy-statements/2666-http-www-fdlp-gov-file-repository-about-the-fdlp-superintendent-of-documents-policy-statements-view-document-layout-form-slug
http://login.icohere.com/registration/register.cfm?reg=2850&evt=08022016PresStewardsDiscussion
http://www.fdlp.gov/file-repository/about-the-fdlp/policies/superintendent-of-documents-public-policies/2737-government-publications-authorized-for-discard-by-regional-depository-libraries-1
http://login.icohere.com/connect/d_connect_itemframer.cfm?vsDTTitle=Regional%20Discard%20Policy%20Implementation%3A%20A%20Phased%20Approach&dseq=18332&dtseq=102720&emdisc=2&mkey=public1172&vbDTA=0&viNA=0&vsDTA=&PAN=2&bDTC=0&topictype=standard%20default%20linear&vsSH=A
http://www.fdlp.gov/about-the-fdlp/projects/2641-implementing-the-regional-discard-policy
http://www.fdlp.gov/file-repository/about-the-fdlp/policies/superintendent-of-documents-public-policies/2744-implementingregionaldiscardpolicyfaq-draft
http://www.fdlp.gov/file-repository/about-the-fdlp/policies/superintendent-of-documents-public-policies/2743-discardrequestinstructions-draft
http://www.fdlp.gov/file-repository/about-the-fdlp/policies/superintendent-of-documents-public-policies/2742-regional-discard-eligible-titles-list-september-2016
http://www.fdlp.gov/file-repository/about-the-fdlp/policies/superintendent-of-documents-public-policies/2741-draft-memorandum-of-agreement-preservation-stewardship-07072016
http://www.fdlp.gov/component/rsform/form/83-regional-discard-policy-implementation-inquiry-form
http://www.fdlp.gov/component/rsform/form/83-regional-discard-policy-implementation-inquiry-form
http://www.fdlp.gov/file-repository/about-the-fdlp/policies/superintendent-of-documents-public-policies/2741-draft-memorandum-of-agreement-preservation-stewardship-07072016
http://www.fdlp.gov/component/rsform/form/83-regional-discard-policy-implementation-inquiry-form


Sincerely, 

 

Laurie B. Hall 

Acting Superintendent of Documents 

Managing Director, Library Services & Content Management 

U.S. Government Publishing Office  


